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LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
The increase should be more even throughout the years the plan covers, i.e. 2026-2030. 
Preferably, the price increase should be part of property taxes and evaluated in a way of how 
much it would cost to maintain infrastructure at said dwelling of the property tax.

Name: Soyun Kim

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes


